
 

Friday Class Open for Masters Program 

 

      

This is to inform all of the students of Masters Programs (1 & 

2 years) of The Millennium University (TMU) that as the date 

of Annual Picnic-2018 has been postponed; Friday classes 

will take place on a regular basis. Concerned students are 

being advised to be present in the class as per as the class 

schedule 


